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Exhibition round-up 

Have a seat! An exhibition for children  

 

After welcoming around 11,000 visitors through its doors, the Humboldt Forum’s 

themed exhibition Have a Seat! An exhibition for children will close on 27/03/22. The 

exhibition, along with an extensive educational programme, was aimed at children aged 

3 to 10, ensuring that families were among the first to be welcomed to the newly-

opened Forum in 2021. During normal opening hours, visiting adults could enter the 

exhibition only with an accompanying child. The exhibition was also popular amongst 

educators and other visiting experts who were invited to special events to introduce the 

exhibition and the work of the Stiftung Humboldt Forum.



 

 

https://www.humboldtforum.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/SHF_eb00120690.pdf
http://www.humboldtforum.org/de/besuch/gruppenbesuch/
http://www.humboldtforum.org/presse
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